
Multnomah County’s Aging, Disability and Veteran Services Division (ADVSD)  is planning to contract with an organization to provide Medicaid Non-Medical Transportation for Multnomah County. The contract will be for up to five years, starting January 1, 2016. The services to be provided include eligibility verification, accepting and confirming ride requests, dispatch and scheduling of rides, and provision of rides through bus tickets and passes, transport for ambulatory or non-wheel chair rides in cars, vans, or buses, and wheel-chair transport in lift or ramp -equipped vehicles for wheel-chair users.

In preparation for the Request For Proposals, Multnomah County’s ADVSD is holding a meeting to discuss the technologies available and appropriate for this project. We are interested in technologies for:
· Confirming eligibility of consumers in State’s MMIS database
· Accepting and confirming ride requests
· Scheduling and dispatch of rides
· Payment of subcontracted ride providers
· Invoicing ADVSD
· Reporting ride and client data (compatible with State and County data systems)

The meeting will be held:
 Tuesday, May 19, 2015, 9 am to 10:30 am
Pine Conference Room, 1st floor
Lincoln Building
 421 SW Oak, Portland, OR

